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BOSTON, MA (October 12, 2022) The Law Office of David R. Baron is pleased to announce that David R. Baron has been named for 2022 as a "Massachusetts Super Lawyer in Real Estate," marking eleventh year in a row that David has been recognized in this way.
Super Lawyers' selection process begins with peer nominations of outstanding lawyers who have attained a high degree of recognition and professional achievement in their area of practice. Nominations are followed by independent research and peer evaluations of each attorney. Fewer than 5% of the lawyers in Massachusetts are selected as Super Lawyers, and David is frequently one of only two or three solo practitioners in all of Massachusetts to receive this recognition. More about the Super Lawyer selection process.
David was specifically named a Super Lawyer in the Real Estate practice area.
Law Office of David R. Baron is a real estate and civil litigation firm located in downtown Boston, representing individual, corporate, and institutional clients.
For attorney bio visit: http://www.baron-law.com/?page_id=70
David's Super Lawyer page.

